
Thursday, April 08, 2010 

Walleye Report:  

 
 The walleye fishing has been fast and furious the past few days. Fish can be found 

in front of Little Cedar Point, and anywhere along the shipping channel in 8 to 10 foot of 

water. The weather will be taking a turn for the worse the next few days. High wind and 

rain will muddy the lake up for a few days. The first part of next week looks a whole lot 

better. You have to move around and find the active fish. I have limited out every time 

I’ve hit the water so far this year. I’ll be on vacation all next week so I’ll be able to give a 

full report on the perch and crappie action also. Someone once asked me how do you 

catch so many big fish. I told them I fish more. The more chances you have the better 

your odds are of catching a big trophy fish.  Tight lines!!!      

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 


